
The Western Cape Government is working hard to 

maintain our roads. Please drive carefully during 

this period of construction.  

Let us work together to ensure that our roads are 

safer, FOR YOU. 

NOTICE OF ROAD WORKS ON 

THE MR291 ACCESS ROAD        

BETWEEN BONNIEVALE AND 

THE R60  

Due to maintenance work between the 

access to Mooivallei and the NG 

Church in Bonnievale, traffic will be con-

trolled by means of a stop-go control 

system. The control system will be in 

place between 1 July 2024 and 2 Au-

gust 2024. Please allow for additional 

travel time.  



Maintenance work is currently underway on the road between the R60 

and Bonnievale. This includes the rehabilitation of the portion between 

the Mooivallei dairy factory and the Dutch Reformed (NG) Church in 

Bonnievale.  

 

The rehabilitation will entail the in-situ reconstruction of the road. This will 

be done in half-width construction with traffic in both directions being 

maintained on one lane, while the other lane is being reconstructed. 

Traffic will be controlled by means of 24hr stop/go control. 

 

The safety and convenience of the travelling public is of utmost im-

portance. The implementation of the road closure will ensure that the 

safety on the road is not compromised during this period. 

 

The public is requested to allow for additional travelling time and to ex-

ercise the necessary caution when using the road. 

 

Any queries related to the construction may be directed to the Engi-

neer’s Assistant at  082 800 0166. 

 


